
 

 

 

Morris Plains Fire Association 
P.O. Box 281  

Morris Plains NJ 07950 

 

 

 

Dear Homeowners, 
 
 We sincerely thank you for your support throughout the years. In April of 2017, we celebrated our 

110th anniversary as a volunteer fire department. We continue to serve Morris Plains in our second 

century of service. Without your generous support, this would not be possible. 

 

Please remember, we are a 100% VOLUNTEER organization dedicated to serving YOU, 

our community, when called upon. Each year we respond to hundreds of fire calls in our town and in 

surrounding towns. In addition, we assist with the Halloween Parade, July 4th activities, and Santa’s tree 

lighting tour.  We also support our sports programs in town.  We are a proud charter sponsor of our 

Little League program. Collectively, we spend thousands of hours providing service to our community.    

 

We receive no pay or benefits for the time we spend responding to fire calls and training.  Members 

spend many additional hours training in specialized techniques including, but not limited to: Vehicle 

Rescue, EMT, High Angle Rescue, Structural Collapse, Hazardous Materials, Incident Command, Fire 

Prevention, Rope Rescue, Aircraft Firefighting, and Emergency Vehicle Operations. The safety of your 

family and homes is our only objective. 

 

Please take the time to continue your support as we continue to serve you. 

 

Please use the enclosed pre-addressed envelope to make your tax deductible donation* for 

2017. Remember to make your check payable to Morris Plains Fire Assoc. or M.P.F.A. and 

Thank You!  From all the members of the “Fire Association” 

 

 

 

*your cancelled check is your receipt.     Please visit our website www.MorrisPlainsFire.com 

http://www.morrisplainsfire.com/

